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Mr. Mark Gordon
Wyoming Environmental Quality Council
122 West 25th Street, Herschier Builiding, Room 1714

Cheyenne, WY §2002
FAX: 307-777-6134

RE: Appendix H of section 20, Chapter 1 Wyoming Water Quality Rules and
Regulations

Mr. Mark Gordan,

I am opposed to the proposed section 20 rule changes because it puts my career in jeopardy and
I have a hungry family 1o feed and support. Furthermore, this will cause great harm to the

agricultural community.

Thanks for your considerations on this matter,

L

Ricky Hendricks /

42 Lower Praiiie Dog Road
Sheridan, WY 82801

Sincerely,
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